November 11th,1933

Dear lir Longley: .

I em herewith sending you a check for $31.25
the amount of your bill,

Thank you very much for sending them and also
the teble which reached my son at Huntington Park and the
other things that went to Belmmnhtto my other son.

Sincerely yours,

Gertrude Bass Warner
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